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CAULFIELD SOUTH PRIMARY SCHOOL DRUM CORPS 2025
Dear Parents,
Welcome to Caulfield South Primary School Drum Corps for 2025.  The cost for Drum Corps for 2025 is $110.00 per term. This works out to $11.00 per lesson which is the least expensive drum program, run on this scale, in Australasia. Parades will be held on Friday mornings at 7.30am.
It is incredibly important that your Drum Corps fees are kept up to date!  Without this, we cannot function and it severely restricts what we are able to do. Payment in 2025 will be on a term by term basis.  Failure to do this will restrict your child’s attendance at Drum Corps and Drum Corps events.  Once your child has been signed on to the Drum Corps, the cost will be posted to your Compass account for payment. 
All members will need to purchase a pair of drumsticks. They will need a pair of 5A nylon tips (no coloured sticks). These can be purchased from any music instrumental shop. Our drill, dress and bearing, commitment to the Corps  and general ‘esprit de corps’ MUST BE OF THE HIGHEST ORDER. 
Your support for this endeavour is incredibly important. When times are tough and your child’s enthusiasm is beginning to wane, it is important to remind them, that nothing worthwhile doing is easy. We are a memorial Drum Corps and we march in place of those fallen who cannot march. We have a very busy year ahead and a full break down of performances will be issued as we proceed
The motto of The C.S.P.S Drum Corps is: “We will always be there for you; we will never let you down.”

A.R. Hood 						 Rohan Cooper
Drum Master						Principal
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